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· Non-essential travel is defined as extracurricular activity, a group gathering anywhere for whatever the reason, any other travel not defined as “essential” is a non-essential travel and is strongly discouraged at all times during this pandemic and prohibited during the shutdown.
· Fort Belknap residents who commute to work places off the reservation are encouraged to cooperate with the shutdown efforts by limiting contact on these trips to and from work, and following safety measures; wear masks, wash hands, keep social distance where possible, etc.
· Fort Belknap residents are discouraged from transporting their youth to school sports practice to assist with reducing the community movement/traveling and intermingling during the shutdown.


